
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Chris Hawken will be the interim director of
the  South  Lake  Tahoe  Parks  &  Recreation
Department now that Gary Moore has retired. A
national search is going on for a permanent
replacement.

• Another magazine is out of publication as of this fall –
Skiing.

• Edgewood Tahoe Golf Course plans to stay open through Oct.
31.

• Fred Findlen has taken over as general manager of Hyatt Lake
Tahoe in Incline.

• A hearing on the Boulder Bay project in Crystal Bay has been
rescheduled by Tahoe Regional Planning Agency Governing Board
to Nov. 17 at The Chateau in Incline. The Advisory Planning
Commission will discuss it on Nov. 10.

• The Rev. Ben DeLeon at St. Theresa Catholic Church will
bless all pets on Oct. 4 at 5:30pm at the South Tahoe church
as part of celebrating the birthday of St. Francis, patron
saint of animals.
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